
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ref: KLA/KB 

Date: 5th July 2021 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

I am extremely excited to announce that Haydock High School will be running a Summer 

School programme during the school holidays and will be taking place between Monday 9th 

August until Friday 13th August 2021. This will run for the entire week during 9.30am to 

2.45pm.  

Some of the activities involved during the week are as follows; 

• Exciting and interactive taster lessons  

• Numeracy and Literacy activities 

• Fun Arts & Crafts/Dance/Music and P.E activities 

• Quizzes – With the chance to win exciting prizes 

• Treasure Hunts 

• Day Trip to the cinema* 

• Reward Ceremony  

• Fun Fair 

 

*(Subject to Covid regulations and availability) 

The opportunity to take part in this Summer School Week will only be available to students 

currently in Year 6, who will be starting Haydock in the next school year. Due to staffing 

availability we will only be able to have 40 students attend. Therefore, we will apply a 

first-come, first serve policy in terms of confirmation of whether you would like your child to 

attend.  We would ask that you confirm your child’s attendance by no later than 

Monday 14th July 2021. 

As this is a government initiative all costs will be covered by the school. Therefore, lunch 

arrangements and day trips will be covered at no cost to yourselves. If your child needs to 

travel via local transport, a bus or train ticket can also be allocated upon request. 

We would like to use the details that you provided school about your child for our Summer 

School.  You provided us in the Student Profile Form, contact details, medical, dietary 

requirements and also consent for activities etc, during your child’s time at Haydock 

High.  Please can you confirm by return email that you permit us to use this 

information during your child’s attendance at our Summer School also. 

Please complete the reply slip below to the school office or by emailing 

pcowley@haydockhigh.sthelens.org.uk  

King regards 

Mr P Cowley 
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……………………………………………………………………………………….. 

Reply Slip: Summer School Week 

Name of child: ……………………………………………………………. 

    I would like my child to attend Summer School on the dates of Monday 9th August to 

Friday 13th August 

      I would like to apply for a bus or train ticket. 

Signed: ……………………………………………..(Parent/Carer)          Date:………………… 

 


